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May 21, 2012

Debra A. Rowland, Executive Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: DE 10-188 CORE Electric Energy Efficiency and
Gas Energy Efficiency Programs
Staff Concurrence with PSNH Tariff Revisions for CDFA Grant

Dear Ms. Howland:

On April 20, 2012, Public Service Company of New Hampshire (PSNH) filed amended
tariff pages for its Residential Energy Efficiency Loan Program. The tariff contained an
effective date of May 20, 2012. On May 18, 2012, after meeting with Staff concerning the tariff
amendments, PSNH filed an explanation of how the loan program would change to
accommodate monies received from a federal grant being administered through the NH
Community Development Finance Authority (CDFA). Staff has reviewed the explanation and
has no changes to add. The explanation accurately captures the questions Staff had and PSNH’s
responses. Staff recommends the tariff not be suspended.

Sincerely,

Marcia A. B. Thunberg
Staff Attorney
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